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Des Moines County Conservation is dedicated to the sustainability of natural resources through land stewardship, 

conservation education, and by providing quality outdoor recreation opportunities. 

 

 

December 10, 2021 

 

 

The Des Moines County Board of Supervisors and Des Moines County Conservation Board will hold a 

work session on Wednesday, December 15 at 5:30pm to discuss the FY22-23 budget. The meeting will 

be held at the Big Hollow maintenance shop located at 18853 152nd Ave., Sperry IA 52650. 

 

The public is welcome to attend. 
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